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Parent Bulletin 
 
1.  The PTA will be selecting officers during their meeting on Thursday, May 10 at 6:30 
PM in the library. 
 
2.  The Dental Van will be at Buckland on Friday, May 11. 
 
3.  The Brain Brawl will take place in the gym on Friday, May 11.  Please note the times:   

9:00 a.m.  2nd & 3rd Grades             1:00 p.m.  4th & 5th Grades  
 
4.  Progress Reports will go home on Friday, May 11. 
 
5.  The Spelling Bee will be in the gym on Friday, May 18.  Please note the times:         
  11:00 a.m.  3rd Grade         2:00 p.m.  2nd Grade        

11:30 a.m.  4th Grade               2:30 p.m.  5th Grade  
 
6.  Kindergarten’s Letterland program will be on Friday, May 25 at 9:30 in the gym. 
 
7.  School will be closed on Monday, May 28 in observance of Memorial Day. 
 
8.  End of Grade testing for Grades 3-5 will be held on May 30, 31, and June 1.  We are 
still in need of proctors.  If you are able to help, please contact Mrs. Smith. 
   
9.  To go on class trips all school debts must be paid in full to the office, the cafeteria or 
the library. 
 
10.  Child Nutrition will not accept checks for meals or snacks after May 11.  All 
negative student account balances must be paid before May 25 and no further meals 
will be charged after this date.  
 
11.  Awards Day will be held on June 7 beginning with Grades 2-5 at 9:30 AM followed 
by Kindergarten and 1st Grade at approximately 10:30 AM in the gym. 
 
12.  Buckland’s 5th Grade will present a Special Graduation Program on Friday, June 8 
at 9:30 AM in the gym. 
 
13.  During the last month of school, it is important that our students follow the school 
and bus rules.  We will closely follow the school dress code until the end of school.       


